
 
 

Package Quantity Change On Tape and Ammo Packed 600R150  
 

 

2nd Aug 2016 

To: Valued customers 

From: Littelfuse Product Management 

Subject: Package Quantity Change On Tape and Ammo Packed 600R150 

To better utilize the space of the box, Littelfuse will change the package quantity of tape 

and ammo packed 600R150 from 600pcs to 1200pcs. Please refer to below: 

 

As a result of this change, MOQ will be changed to 1200pcs from 600pcs, but the 

ordering code will keep no change. 

Affected P/N’s: 

600R150ZR, 600R150-RAZR, 600R150-RBZR, 600R150-CZR 

Timeframe 

This change will be effective from 2nd Oct 2016. 

Should you have any query about this obsolescence, please contact your local Littelfuse 

sales office or Littelfuse authorized distributor. 
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Best regards, 

Stephen Li 

Global Product Manager 

Littelfuse Dongguan Ltd. 

Sli3@Littelfuse.com 
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